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Welcome Back 
 
We hope that you all have had a lovely Easter 
and enjoyed some family time. We are planning 
to make the most of the summer term in Nursery 
with lots of exciting learning experiences!  
 
What we are learning:                      
 
This term we will be learning about the following 
topics and reading related stories: 
 

• On the farm 

• Traditional tales 

• Super Scientists 

• Minibeats 

• Summer 
 
                     
Read Write Inc.                      
 
Some of the information that is shared in this 
newsletter regarding Read Write Inc. may not be 
relevant to your child and is dependent on which 
term they started Nursery. 
                             
The children will be continuing the Read Write 
Inc. phonics scheme. Your child will have 
homework on Seesaw and bring home a sound 
sheet once they have been taught a new sound. 
We would like you to support your child with their 
phonics by practising the sounds with them at 
home. 
Please cut off the sound card in the top right-
hand corner of the sound sheets so you can 
build up your own flashcards to use with your 
child. These can be used to revise the sounds 
that they have learned previously. Please return 
the completed sound sheets in your child’s book 
bag. 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 

 
Forest School 
 
Forest School sessions will begin again this term. 
Letters have been given out stating which group 
and dates your child will attend. Please note that 
Thursday Forest School session has now moved 
to a Wednesday. 
 
Story Sharing 
 
Library books will be changed on a Wednesday. 
The children are required to bring their book 
bag every day. Book bags and reading diaries 
are checked daily by staff. There will be reading 
challenges throughout the term, and it would be 
lovely if lots of the children received a special 
certificate. 
 
PE    
 
This term, the children will be needing to wear 
their PE kits for our PE sessions.  PE sessions 
are on Mondays and Thursdays.  If your child 
attends Nursery on these days, please can you 
send them to Nursery in their PE kit. They will 
need navy or black shorts, a white T-shirt and 
pumps or trainers (velcro trainers are 
preferable).  
Please ensure that all items are named. 
 
Outdoor Learning  
 
As the weather gets warmer, please send your 
child with a named sunhat for outdoor 
learning and apply sun cream before coming 
to Nursery when required. 
 
Parent Pop-In 

 
Our next parent pop-in will focus will on phonics. 
There will be phonics activities for you to share 
with your child and ideas shared that you can use 
at home. More details will follow shortly.  
 
Toys 
 
Just a reminder that we do not allow toys from 
home to be brought to Nursery. This is because 
they could get lost or damaged and this causes 
upset.  
 
Naming personal belongings 
Please can you double check that all items 
(including shoes, wellies, clothing, lunch bags 
and water bottles) are clearly labelled with 
your child’s name. It is very easy for items to 
get lost if they are not named. 
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Nursery Wraparound 
 
Nursery wraparound is available every weekday 
from 7.30am until 6.00pm.  Booking is done 
through the school office. This will be held in the 
Nursery and will be staffed by the Nursery team. 
 
Dates for your Diary: 
 
Bank holidays Monday 6th May (Nursery closed) 
Teacher Training Day Friday 24th May (Nursery 
closed) 
Half term – week beginning Monday 27th May 
Teacher Training Day Monday 22nd July (Nursery 
closed) 
 
 
We’re here to help! 
 
If you have any questions or worries regarding 
your child, please do not hesitate to speak to one 
of us. The best time to speak to us is at the end of 
the session so that we can give you more time. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support and  
co-operation.   
 
The Nursery Team 
 
Miss. T. Girling Nursery Manager 
Mrs. M. Gould Deputy Manager (am) 
Miss. L. Allsop  Nursery Practitioner  
Mrs. L. Hurdman  Nursery Practitioner 
Mrs. B. Sivyer Nursery Practitioner 
Mrs. S. Shore  Teaching Assistant (pm) 
Mrs. J. Lanyon Teaching Assistant  
Mrs. L. Williams Forest School Leader 
 
 

 
 
 
 


